

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"Our anxiety does not come from thinking about the future, but from wanting to control it."

January 10, 2019

Dear St. Stans' Families:

Everyone of us suffers from some type of anxiety, including our children at times. This month our Social and Emotional Learning Backpack program will focus on stress and how to deal with it for students using age appropriate information. These monthly "Backpack" lessons have been very successful and the consensus is the children are enjoying the program.

As we race to the end of the marking period on January 25th, I want to remind parents that a paper copy of the report card will not be sent out this marking period (excluding preschool and kindergarten) but you will be able to access the report card via Powerschool. We will send out information on how to do this and a Honeywell will go out as soon as they are available. Midterms for grades 5-8 will take place January 23-25. An update will be provided if there are issues in getting those grades into Powerschool so they are seen on the report cards due to timing and grading.

A reminder that Monday, January 14th is an early dismissal with aftercare. Also please spread the news about our Catholic Schools' Week open house on January 27th from 10am to 12noon and then January 27-31 from 8am to 1pm daily. Your referral is our best advertisement. Lastly, new, streamlined registration procedures will be sent out to you in the coming weeks.

In His Peace,

Elena Malinconico

Principal